Statement by the HR/VP Federica
Mogherini on the terrorist attac

Our thoughts are with all Iraqis, as Baghdad has been hit by two terrorist
attacks between Monday night and Tuesday morning, resulting in a large number
of civilian casualties. Families breaking fast together in the holy month of
Ramadan were among the victims. We extend our condolences to the families and
friends of the victims and wish a full recovery to those injured in the
attacks.

At this critical political juncture in Iraqi history, the European Union
reaffirms its continuous commitment to support politically and financially
the Iraqi people and authorities in their quest to fight all forms of
terrorism in the country and build a peaceful, democratic, prosperous and
inclusive Iraq.
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